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uranium and metals will have an impact on our environment especially with our wildlife we depend on as our daily
source of foods, such as our fish mitigations on our herds and now with ECCC information with declining of our herds
and allready weve seen changes in the movements of our wildlife,yea for others for future use in job creations some
wang it but still with explorations working and drilling still gonna affect our environment with our water and what our
herds feed on ,the most impact weve seen is air traffic and during calving and now with our climate changing noticing
high water levels and by thaw out going into our fresh waters and changes in each year with our environment ,starting
to see different colorations in environment and changes in the mitigations where wild life walks,

Where the old drill sites arent cleaned up properly and that powdered area never goes away quick and will stick around
and will not revive back to its natural course



